
 

 

 

     7th November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

ENGLAND VS BRAZIL : 14TH NOVEMBER 2017 - KICK OFF 8PM 
 

We are delighted to inform you that your child has won a match day ticket to the England vs Brazil 
match on the 14th November 2017 as part of a 10 day challenge to improve behaviour.  The kick-
off is 8pm, staff will be travelling and sitting with the students during the entire match. They will 
meet in the school reception at 5:45pm. Please ensure that they have a warm coat and jumper 
with them as it is likely to be cold. Please note that staff have been instructed not to wait for 
anyone who is late. 
 
Please fill in the permission slip below and provide us with an up to date contact number. Students 
should return to school at approximately 11pm, depending on public transport. We appreciate that 
this is rather late, however this is an incredible opportunity and a fantastic reward for their hard-
work and we hope that you will agree that their achievement should be acknowledged and 
rewarded. 
 
A contribution of £10.00 will be required to cover the cost of the ticket and transport. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
 
Mr A Parker 
Head of Year 8 
____________________________________________________________________ 

                          REPLY SLIP – ENGLAND MATCH REWARD – 14TH NOVEMBER 2017 
RETURN TO MR A PARKER – HEAD OF YEAR 8 

 

Child’s name:________________________Form Group:___________________ 

 I give permission for my child to attend the match. 

 In signing I agree to collect my child from school. 

Signed: _______________________    Relationship to child:__________________ 

 

Emergency contact number:________________________ 


